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To Write your Child: 
Your child/pastor’s name/# 
c/o  Fred Tumwebaze  
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 836 
Roseville, CA 95661 
ken@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Fred Tumwebaze 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda - Africa 
fred@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Gifts received by November 16th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

A Visit to Uganda by Sponsors 
We wish to share the excitement, happiness, and joy received by the Omega 
School children. We believe that “a journey that is not shared, is incomplete”. On 
10/13, we received our children’s sponsors, Ruth and Vanessa.  As it is our custom, 
we had a welcome ceremony, with praise and worship, choir presentations, and 
welcome remarks. The director welcomed our visitors to share a bible story from 
Matt. 8:23-27, how Jesus rebuked the wind and waves til it was completely calm. 
She reminded the children that whatever the situation may be, “Jesus is in the 
boat.” After her encouraging words to our kids from the bible, the sponsors gave out 
family gifts of biscuits to all.  The successful visit by these two kind ladies is a 
manifestation to us that God loves us all.     Blessings,  R. Fred Tumwebaze 

Dedication of Primary 7 and Nursery Graduations and Exams! 

On 10/22, we had a dedication ceremony for Primary 7 candidates and nursery children who 
graduated to primary level.  All was successful and included children’s presentations, speeches, 
and prayers and worship.  On 12/7 we begin the Primary Leaving Exams nationwide.  We wish to 
call for more prayers so that  early next year, when results are released by Uganda’s Examination 
Board, we emerge to be among the best performing schools.   
Primary seven candidates were dedicated before the Almighty God as Jesus did to his disciples 
in order to empower them and encourage them to be strong and free of fear (Luke 9:1-4).  Also, 
35 pupils in top class (Nursery) were also energized and moved to feel blessed by the Almighty 
God during all the activities. Strong prayers were spoken over them by Myself, as Director and 
many other local preachers.   
In late December, 2023, they will be breaking off and getting ready for Christmas celebrations, 
their break, and the beloved Childrens’ Christmas Party. You have proved for many years that 
you can make a difference in the lives of the needy children; you have a vision at heart by 
creating an ideal and unique image of our school through your love and kind support. May the 
Almighty God grant you success in all things that you do. 
It is our humble request that you keep us in your daily prayers. God bless you! 

Note:  If you feel led, please add to the Christmas fund, which helps all kids to have a gift 
and party.      Thank you for making it such a blessing to the kids every year!  
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